I CONSTRUCTION

January 28, 2013

Shelley Stevenson

GeoX, Inc.

1295 Distribution Way, Suite B
Vista, CA 92081

Reference: Kaiser Carmel Valley MOB
Subject: MSE Wall Installation
Dear Ms. Stevenson,

| wanted to take a moment and write this letter of thanks from the DPR team for the mechanically stabilized earth
(MSE) wall work GeoX Inc. performed at the Kaiser Carmel Valley Medical Office Building project here in San Diego.
The scope of work included two fairly long design / build MSE walls with several radius sections. The walls back up
against two public right-of-ways.

The GeoX design engineer was both diligent and responsive in regards to completing the design on time and
following up on questions and issues that arose on the project. He was always very helpful and positive. The GeoX
management team was very thorough and always kept current on any project requirements. The field team was
efficient, safe, productive, pro-active and contractor friendly.

Thank you for a successful project. The finished product looks great and we look forward to working with you in
the future!

Sincerely,

Brian Balducci
DPR Construction
Project Manager



